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Dr. Paul Yip 
The CSCC is pleased to recognize the contributions and 
commitment of Paul Yip, PhD, FCACB to education and learning by 
honoring him with the 2018 CSCC Award for Education Excellence.  

Over the years, Dr. Yip has made significant contributions to the 
education of undergraduate students, medical students, residents, 
post-doctoral fellows and clinical chemistry colleagues. Dr. Yip has 
been course coordinator and instructor for the course Introduction 
of the Biochemistry of Human Disease in the Faculty of Arts and 
Science since 2007. He has contributed to the undergraduate 
medicine program (all years) and created and sponsored the 
Clerkship elective in Clinical Biochemistry since 2009. Dr. Yip has 
also been the site supervisor for clinical chemistry post-doctoral 

trainees at the University of Toronto (over 30 trainees since 2006) and also supervised General 
Pathology residents during their biochemistry rotation (2009-2013). Paul was recently recognized with 
the 2017 Undergraduate Teaching Award in Life Sciences for the Faculty of Medicine at the University of 
Toronto.  

Dr. Yip has also made many significant educational contributions to the CSCC and CACB. Dr. Yip was the 
co-Chair of the CSCC Education Roundtables for ten years (2007-17). This was a large undertaking for the 
CSCC membership that, over this decade, grew to involve 200+ individuals and 50+ sites each week. He 
has contributed to annual meeting planning committees and served on the organizing committee for the 
2017 joint annual meeting of CSCC and AACC in San Diego. In addition, Dr. Yip served on the CACB Board 
of Directors as the leader of the Professional Development Program, overseeing the review of 
educational activities undertaken by CACB fellows to assure maintenance of competency. He also 
contributed to the CACB certification exam committee (2010-2013) and the CACB exam preparation 
course (2015 & 16).  

Dr. Yip has also contributed to the Institute for Quality Management in Healthcare (IQMH), working on 
the organizing committee for several educational workshops and conferences (2012-2016).  

On behalf of the CSCC Awards Committee and the entire CSCC membership, congratulations and best 
wishes to Dr. Paul Yip on this well-deserved award. 


